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By imposing more restrictions on firearms you make law abiding citizen less safe. 

They are unable to protect themselves and their family. It will not reduce suicides or 

keep guns out of the hands of criminals. Criminals don't follow the laws to get their 

guns. I urge you to vote no on this bill.  


